MUPY students showed their respect to the Queen during 2009 Mother\'s Day

Aug 12, 2009

MUPY, as the representative of Mahidol University, participated in the auspicious event of the
Queen\\\'s birthday on 12 August 2009. The Office of Student Affairs led a group of MUPY students
during the parade through Sanamluang along with other public and private organizations. This event
was to show our loyalty and thankfulness to Her Majesty Queen Sirikit, whose constibution to the
country advancement has been deeply appreciated and respected by all citizen of Thailand. MUPY is
proud to have a chance to show our love and respect to her majesty during this event.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/451



